
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Deer Lodge Historic Preservation Commission is holding a public meeting to
receive public comment relating to the proposed Historic Preservation Fund
subgrant to rehabilitate the upper portion of the historic storefront at 502 Main
Street in Deer Lodge.  The public meeting will take place on November 30, 2020
at 6:00 p.m.  Interested public can attend the meeting in person at City Hall, 300
Main Street, Deer Lodge, Montana.  If you choose to not attend the meeting in
person because of Covid or other reasons, you can attend by joining the meeting
on your computer or calling in for audio phone conferencing, by going to our
Webpage, http://historicdeerlodgemt.com/ .  The public can provide comments
between November 25, 2020 through December 26, by 5:00 p.m. by calling
(623)680-4525, emailing bair.katherine@gmail.com, sending written comments to
Deer Lodge Historic Preservation Commission, 300 Main Street, Deer Lodge, MT
59722 or by leaving comments on http://historicdeerlodgemt.com/.  Comments
must be submitted to the Deer Lodge Historic Preservation Commission no later
than 30 days after the date of this  advertisement, by 5:00 p.m.

 


